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Dear Mr. : 

u.s. Department of Justice 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

Washington, D. C. 20535-0001 

December 16, 2009 

- Your - letters, dated NOvember 21, 2U'09, and 
November 30, 2009, to the Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI), 
were forwarded to the Initial Processing Unit (IPU) , Internal 
Investigations Section (lIS), Inspection Division (INSD), FBI, 
for review. The IIS/INSD is the FBI entity responsible for 
investigating allegations of serious misconduct or criminal 
activity on the part of FBI employees. 

In your letters, you advised that you applied for a 
position with the FBI and that you were defamed. It is alleged 
that Special Agent Grahm L. Coder, prepared the FD-302 with false 
and misleading information. You alleged the FD-302 falsely 
attributes statements to you that you never made. You also 
alleged that Analyst Abby M. Halle stated that your work 
performance was affected by alcohol. However, you stated in your 
SF-86 that your work attendance was affected, not your 
performance. 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that the 
IPU/INSD has reviewed your allegations and has determined that 
there is no evidence of misconduct on the part of any FBI 
employee. Therefore, no further action will be taken by this 
office. 

Sincerely, ~ 

~
/1 /. .~ . 

. ~"2/ (/ / / ~ / j:- ,/t.~. -
/~nge L. Byers 

Unit Chief 
Initial Processing Unit 
Inspection Division 




